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To whom it may concern,

Hello. My name is Gianna Zanzi, I'm 21 years old, and I wanted to briefly offer my perspective and
opinion on the proposed Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility. I'm currently writing
you from my home, where I'm sitting in the state-deemed hazardous air from the ongoing Oregon
wildfires, and missing the clear and blue skies that I once took for granted. Beyond the clear hazard
that the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility poses on not just the city of Kalama, but
everywhere that the menthanol passes as it moves overseas to be made into plastic, I'm worried for
what this facility might mean moving forward for future generations. If built, the menthanol
manufacturing facility would introduce unimaginable amounts pollution into the air, as well as add
more unnecessary contamination to the Columbia River through to the Pacific Ocean as it moves
halfway across the world to be turned into plastic. What really is it all for? To add more plastic to
the world and fuel to burn, while we're direly looking for solutions to reduce the impact that plastics
have had on our environment for the past sixty years? To add more cash into the pockets of people
who will never feel the effects of the the pollution that they've caused?

When the decision is made in regards to the proposed Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export
Facility, I ask to please consider the people that it would affect, and the blue skies that we take for
granted.

Best,
Gianna Zanzi


